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HAND[E \Jlli EYEMAN 

BYE-0lJ0-65 
Copy:3 of.i_ 

26 February 1965 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Chief, Special Project. Staff 

SUBJECT: Weekly Stab&• Report No. 23 - Project FULCRUM 

1. Camera System 

A. ITEK - Me1■ r■• Lind■ay, Philbrick, Wolfe, Madclea, 
Mor1er, Hilb, Shannon, Wat1on, Batchelder, aad 1\oblll■on attended 
a dry run of the Evaluatioa Panel briefing at Headquarter■ on 
Zl February. Many lllc-■l1tencle■ and dl■crepancle■ ■till reuv.ined 
111 a number of Itek' ■ propo■ed brleflna chart■, ■peciftcally ln the 
dynamic• area. Itek per1ollael did not re1pond very favorably to 
recommended chant•• ln their brlefi111 by Project Office per•-el. 

On 24 February, the second day of the Evaluation Panel 
eesaion, Mr. Levbon and Mr. Wolfe informed the Chairman, Dr. Land, 
that the Itek Corporation withdrew itl 1upport from the FULCRUM 
program. 

B. P.E. • Progr••• on ~he five tasks proved for Febnary 
appears to be 1atiefactory. 

C. STL • The final report coverilll the additional film 
handling effort approved for the month of February 1• due on 1 .March. 

D. RCA - RCA' 1 llnal Beport covering the result• of their 
study through 1 February was received on 26 February. 

z. Spacecraft 

Me■•r•. Katzen, Hood, and Petty attended the Evaluatloc 
Panel dry-run brleflq at Headquarter• on 21 February and made all 
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11ece■ 1ary modlficatlo1H to their briefia, charts prior to departing late 
that eyeniq, A 1/8 1cale m.ocld ot the 1pacecraft wa• dellTered ill 
Bo■ton for the Evaluation P-el brldins and contribl.ued al1nlficantly 
to an under1tandlag of tlt.e 1pacecraft coacept durlna tile brieflag. The 
1pacecraft moclel wa1 1ub11equently dellTered to th• Project Off1c• at 
Headquarters. 

3, Recovery Sy1tern 

Dr. Berllllll•r and Mr. Cahow attended the 21 February dry• 
run briefing at Headquarter■, and all nece11ary modiflcatlona to 
Dr. Berntn1er'• briefiq -re made prior to their departure. It-• 
agreed that ATCo would aupply a fold-out briefina board of the recovery 
vehicle cro•• •ection for the ETal-tion P-el brlefllll. 

4. Systems Engtneerill& 

Mea■ ra. Bea■erer, Grady, Reeve•, aad Fraa.k attended the 
Zl February dry-run briefing iu Headquarter,. lrl udition to pre,._..ng 
the SEAC briefing material, they participated ill tile dry•run briefl.111 
presented by the other three contractor,. 

STL •ubmitted by twbl: on 26 February their estimated coat 
covering the SEAC effort for the month of March. Thi• amount le•• 
an eetimated $25, JOO uaderrun amounted to $125, 715. 

5. Interface Aepecta 

The Evaluation Panel met at Itek on 23 February and was 
briefed on Project FULCRUM. Detaill of th• presentation are coatabaed 
bl Mr, M,cMahQD1a. Me.iorandum for the Record, dated 3 March 1965, 
The t•cbol~ (eaalblllty comparbona between the three search •yatema 
preaente4l to tbe P-el will be prepared by Dr. Garwill, and tt l• &JIU. 
clpa'-4 Chat the Panel!• recommendation• will be aubmitted prior to 
11 Marcil ... ·": '": 

O/DDSl<T/SPSDmee/5725 (10 Mar 65) · 
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